Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to
inform you of upcoming construction activity on Residential Streets
Pavement Reconstruction #105 (Lot 1 & 2).

The project is located at numerous residential communities and consists of residential
pavement improvements. Work includes asphalt reconstruction, concrete sidewalk, curb,
gutter, ADA ramps, drainage features, pavement striping and signs. In general, work on
your street will be phased in this order over the course of approximately 4 weeks:

e Concrete Saw cutting activities
« Concrete removal and replacement

* Milling and paving of the roadway surface

Please drive safely in the work zone
areas and be advised of the following:

= Notices will be distributed to your specific
address 72 hours prior to construction
activity impacts to your street.

= Access to residential streets will be
restricted or reduced at various times for
the duration of the project. The Contractor
will ensure that outside of these working
hours, access to private residences within
traffic control setups will be maintained.

» Residents who will be affected directly by
restricted driveway access will be notified
by the Contractor. NO PARKING signage
will be placed in advance of construction
activities starting. On-street parking will be
prohibited during construction activities.
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Scan QR Code for detailed project information

For immediate safety concerns please contact the contractor contact. For any general questions
or concerns, please contact Clark County Public Works at (702)455-6000, via email

to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov, or submit a request through the FixIt Clark County app.

The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates and are subject to change.
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